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28/08/2018  12:04:112018/3043/P OBJ Roger Gifford I object to this application.  The height of the new floor proposed is wholly out of line with the existing street 

landscape which is in a conservation area and it would look out of place. It would also have a clearly negative 

effect on the light / shading received by affected houses nearby.  From an aesthetic point of view it would be 

out of scale with the existing building and have an adverse effect on the character of the area, where there are 

listed buildings on both sides of the road.  It can be noted that the house already has one more floor than any 

other residential house in the street.

28/08/2018  22:09:172018/3043/P OBJ Thea Waxman This vertical extension of number 33 Inverness Street would be visible from street level (unlike the plant room 

on the school) and be totally out of scale and out of character with the height of the rest of the terrace, as well 

as with the new Cavendish school building. This would cause a very negative effect on the look of the street, 

which is in a Conservation Area. 

Number 40, 42 and 44 Inverness Street opposite are listed, as are numbers 37 to 43 on the same side. This 

proposed development would detract from the

heritage character of the area and its preservation, detracting from the setting of these protected terraces. 

The extra high building would also cast shadow across the street onto

numbers 40-44 reducing the light.

28/08/2018  21:12:162018/3043/P OBJ Malcolm breaks continuity of the street as originally designed

28/08/2018  20:49:052018/3043/P OBJ Richard Harding I would like to object to the proposed extension. It is far too tall, and out of keeping with the rest of this half of 

Inverness Street.

We were surprised that the current top floor was permitted.

28/08/2018  20:31:542018/3043/P OBJEMPER David and Sue 

Gentleman

This plan is unacceptable.

The adjoining buildings leading up to Gloucester Crescent are all roughly the same height and it would do 

serious harm to the visual unity of the street to add another floor to number 33.

28/08/2018  20:31:352018/3043/P OBJEMPER David and Sue 

Gentleman

This plan is unacceptable.

The adjoining buildings leading up to Gloucester Crescent are all roughly the same height and it would do 

serious harm to the visual unity of the street to add another floor to number 33.
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